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News Bulletin 2018/19 

Christmas Edition  

 

Risk Management and 

Reassurance 

Inside 
Page 2: Wellbeing Update 

Pages 3-4: Outdoor Learning Update; 
Mythbusting: Deadly Toilet Roll Tubes! 

Page 5: Mythbusting: Car Insurance 

Pages 6-7: Winter Resilience Advice and 
Preparation 

Page 8: Warning and Banning Statistics 

Page 9: Winter Advice for Caretakers/Site 
Managers including salting and gritting 

Pages 10-12: Safeguarding Update: Neglect; 
Take-home messages from recent 
safeguarding board networking meeting 

Page 13: Christmas Safety  

Page 14: The Importance of your Asbestos 
Management Plan 

Page 15: Support and Training Update 

Pages 16-17: Top Tips for Winter 

Page 18: Got a problem - call DS! 

Page 19: Key people in Delegated Services 

Bill Crocker’s contact details: 
Telephone: 07795 190 130 
Email: bill.crocker@delegatedservices.org 
 

twitter.com/delegatedserv 
www.delegatedservices.org 

 
Please share this bulletin (“in-house” 
only!) with colleagues and governors 

and put it on the noticeboard! 
 

Welcome to the Christmas Edition of the DS Bulletin! 

This edition offers proportional and empowering support and advice 
on health and safety and more for the Education and Community 
sectors. Seasonal top tips and articles are inside along with an 
important reminder to look after your mental health.  

It gets on our mince pies when we hear of: 

* events being cancelled 

* festive displays being banned or 

* Santa stopped from parading in his sleigh 

…being attributed to ‘Health and Safety’ reasons. Health and Safety 
laws, etc, exist to provide safeguards against people being seriously 
injured or made unwell at work, not to (Christmas) hamper fun 
activities! 

We’d like to say “Bah Humbug” to all the festive killjoys out there 
and wish a very Happy Christmas and a Risk Aware New Year to 
everyone else! 

Best wishes, 

Bill Crocker 

Executive Director 
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Bill says: “Strong El 
Nino or Arctic 
Blast? Advice for 
both weather 
scenarios is 
inside!” 
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